
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE- JUNE 2018 
 
Visit by Creil choir, C4 to visit Pendle 8-11 June 
 
David Wilkinson and the Pendle Youth Choir have done a fantastic job organising a 3 
night stay at Whitehough Outdoor Centre for the Creil Choir C4. PYC is paying for the 
choir’s accommodation, some of the meals, instructors for an activity day on Saturday 
and bowling on Sunday.  The Twinning Association has granted the choir £450 
towards the costs. 
 
There will be a joint concert at 7.30pm on Saturday 9th June in St. Peter’s 
Church, Burnley (£5 including refreshments) to which all Twinning Members are 
invited.  
 
Creil Festival 17th June 
 
Twinning Members have been invited to the Creil Festival in June, although it looks 
like only Rodney and Aileen Rostron are able to go. Aileen is exhibiting some of her 
work at the Matisse Gallery to coincide with the Festival weekend.  
 
Marl visitors in Pendle – 18th- 22th June 2018 
 
A group of 30 people from Marl are visiting Pendle for 4 nights in June to see more of 
the area. They will stay at the Fence Gate Lodge and have hired a coach so they can 
visit York, Manchester, Liverpool and Chester. They also plan to have a day around 
Pendle on Wednesday 20th June, and would be happy for twinning members to 
join them.   
 
Members have agreed to join the group on their first night Monday 18th June at the 
Fence Gate for a meal, and to pay for a welcome drink. One of the function rooms 
has been booked for the reception drink and meal – 7pm.  Pendle Youth Choir 
will perform 2 or 3 songs before the meal.  
 
Walk in the Oise Forest 15th and 16th September 
 
Pendle is invited to send 4 or 5 people to take part in the Oise Forest Walk on 15th and 
16th September 2018. Walkers are expected to pay for their flights. Accommodation 
and most meals are provided by Creil Walking Club/Creil Twinning Association. 
Please tell any experienced walkers you know who might be interested to 
contact me for further information.  
 
Pendle Walking Festival 11th – 19th August 
 
Creil would like to send up to 10 people to take part in this year’s Walking Festival.  
Marl is also hoping to send a group of walkers.  Some funding was allocated at the 
last meeting to host them one lunch time. Accommodation might be a problem this 
year with some twinning members being away.  Please let me know if you are able 
to be a host. 
 
Possible future projects/events  
 

 Invitation to Pendle Running Festival/ Pendle’s Parkrun  

 Arts Link with Nelson and Colne College 


